

Dear Parents,

In case you haven't heard... Freestyle Tae Kwon-Do is at Batheaston Primary School!

In addition, Tiger Martial Arts are offering all children in the school another **one month free trial.** This is currently only open to the whole school on a **first come first serve basis**.

It's about:



Students have two options, both take place at Batheaston Primary School hall:

8:00-8:50am Fridays for Juniors (Y1-5) 6pm-6:45pm Thursdays for Seniors (Y4+, senior class)

The month free trial will begin Thu 6th/Fri 7th September in each class respectively.

In the unlikely event that your child decides that they do not wish to continue with the Martial Arts classes, there is no commitment to join after the trial period. After the trial, classes are £29 a month via direct debit which includes all gradings, belts, patches and licensing.

As spaces are limited and will be first come first serve, for your child to participate in the free trial we ask for you to please sign up ideally by the end of this week:

To register your child for this month free the easiest way is to go to: www.tigermartialarts.club/monthfree

Alternatively you may send all of the following details:

- 1. Your school, and club you'd like your child to attend
- 2. Your child's name and date of birth
- 3. Your name, mobile number + email address

To Kat, Tiger Martial Arts club administrator, on either: admin@tigermartialarts.club or 07921855900

Please feel free to get in touch should you have any questions. To find out more about us: www.tigermartialarts.club